Elmer, Linda

L A

From: DONALD ARENSON <donaldsarenson@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Sunday, July 19, 2020 8:35 AM

To: Patti Keating Kahn

Cc: joncza@milwaukee.gov; Elmer, Linda; daveu@uihlein-wilson.com; Roger Henry Kriete;
Bauman, Robert; Michael Levine

Subject: Re:

Hi Patti,

I went on the internet and saw the mural that you want to put on your building. Although I am very sure you
and I share some of our politician views and the fact I think a mural is a terrific idea, I can not support a mural
that has a politician view; this is the type of thing, in my opinion, that separates people in our City. We need
more cheerful things that represent our outstanding City.

As always, best wishes,

Don Arenson
608 N. Broadway
Milwaukee, Wi, 53202

Thank you Don. | may be able to hook you up with people who can help make it happen.

In the meantime would you mind sending an email of support to the Historic Preservation Commission to tell them your
address and that you support it7? Email addresses below. You need to include both. That would be a great help.

Thank you very much.

Hope you are enjoying your COVID summer©

Patti

jowcza@milwaukee.gov
lelmer@milwaukee.gov

Sent from my iPhone

On Jdul 17, 2020, at 3:02 PM, DONALD ARENSON <donaldsarenson@sbcglobal. net> wrole:

Hi Patti,

GREAT idea for a mural on your building. 1 would like to do the alley area hehind my building.
Regards,

Don Arenson

Sent from AT&T Yahoo Mail on Android




